
HARBOUR DAYS 
The first Harbour Days Meeting is 
scheduled Tuesday March 12, 2013 at 
7:00 pm in the Council Chambers at the 
Village of Masset Office.  Everyone 
welcome. 
 
 

CHECK OUT THE NEW 

VILLAGE OF MASSET 

WEBSITE & FACEBOOK 

SITE 

If you have a valid business licence, 
please make sure the information that is 
listed on the website is correct, if you 
would like to make any changes please 
contact the office and we will update 
your information. Please note 
businesses that have not paid their 
business licence by March 31st, 2013 
will not be listed on the website. 

Website: massetbc.com 

 
 
COUNCILLOR BARRY PAGES 

On February 18, 2013, Mayor Andrew 
Merilees presented Councillor Barry 
Pages with the Queen’s Diamond 
Jubilee Medal recognizing his 
significant contribution to the 
community. 
cont’d 
 

A few notes about Councillor Barry 
Page’s service to the Village of Masset. 

1993  first elected as Councillor and 
served continuously until 2001. 

2001  elected as Mayor in by-election 
following the death of Mayor Dave 
Penna, served continuously as mayor 
until 2011. 

2011  Elected as Councillor. 

2013  Is 20th year of continuously 
service on council.   

 Involved with health care issues from 
the beginning, appointed to QCI 
Healthcare Society, Community Health 
Council, involved in the turnover of the 
military hospital to civilian operations 
and the development of current hospital 
and assisted living units. 

Appointed as the Village of Masset 
representative to the SQCRD in 2001 
and has been the chair of the Regional 
District from 2004 to present. 

Other boards, Northern Development 
Regional Advisory Committee, 
Northwest Regional Hospital District, 
GMDC, Economic Development 
Commission, MIEDs. 

Thank-you Barry. 

 

 

Village 
Of 

Masset 
   

Utilities Newsletter 
March/April 

2013 
Office Hours 

 Monday- Friday 
9:00 am – 4:00 pm  



 

REMINDER TO BUSINESSES 

 
Business license renewals are 
due. Deadline is March 31, 2013. 
Please ensure you have a valid 
license to practice within Masset 
boundary’s as per bylaw #575 
“No person shall carry on any 
business within the Municipality 
unless s/he is the holder of a valid 
and subsisting license issued to 
them under the provisions of this 
Bylaw for the business so carried 
on.” 

Happy Easter 

The Village of Masset office will be 
closed on Good Friday [29th March] 
and Easter Monday [01st April]. 

 

Village of Masset 

Community Easter Egg Hunt 

Date:  Sunday April 1st. 
Time:  1:00 pm 

Location:  Village Office 

**Don’t forget your basket** 
 

 

  

 

 

Animal Helpline 

 

Being a Foster Care Volunteer is Being a 
Guardian Angel 

Have some extra room in your home and 
heart? 

You may want to consider fostering a 
companion animal in need of temporary 
care. 

The Animal Helpline is looking for foster 
homes.  It is difficult to turn down the 
opportunity to help a dog, puppy, cat, or 
kitten because there is no foster home for 
them. 

If you are unable to provide a temporary 
home but want to make a difference we 
could use help in transporting animals to 
and from the Vet. 

Please call 250-626-5126 for more 
information.   

Rescuing one animal may not change the 
world, but for that one animal, their world 
is changed forever. - Unknown 

 

 

 

Bow Meow Fundraiser 

The Animal Helpline will be holding a 
Bow Meow fundraiser on Saturday April 
13th at the Dixon Entrance Maritime 
Museum on Collison Avenue.  Doors open 
at 7:00 pm. [$5.00 admission] it will be a 
sparkling evening of live and silent 
auctions with the incomparable Andrew 
Merilees as auctioneer.  There will be 
munchies as well as a possible raffle and 
maybe even a door prize or two.  Money 
raised from this fundraiser will be used for 
companion animal rescue.  The Animal 
Helpline is a volunteer organization and all 
money is used for the care of lost, 
abandoned, and surrendered companion 
animals [food, medication, vet services]. 

The Animal Helpline would appreciate any 
donations that could be used in the live and 
silent auctions.  For more information 
please contact Ann Marie at 250-626-5126 
or cats@mhtv.ca 

 

 


